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I would like to submit testimony for support of the OregonFlora Program at Oregon 

State University. This site which has taken years to develop provides a valuable 

resource for not only academia but also the general public. I am a retired science 

educator and know how important it is for students to have access and ease in 

identifying and learning about Oregon flora. This website is a unique compilation of 

plants specific to Oregon that allows students to engage in the natural world and 

support their outdoor experience. Oregonflora provides information on how to identify 

plants, flora specific to Oregon, gardening tips with beautiful images. This website is 

an Oregon treasure, I hope you will continue funding such a crucial tool. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Greydanus 

25039 Dykstra Rd. 

Monroe, Oregon 97456 

 


